To:  Dr. Dave Palzet
From: John A Glimco
RE:  Special Education Classroom Aide Recommendation

Peggy Enochs ™
Date: August 20, 2015

I would like to recommend Peggy Enochs for the Special Education Aide Position and
Pleasantdale Middle School. Kathleen is being recommend to fill the position left vacant by
Betty Kass’s resignation.

Peggy is a certitied Elementary Education Teacher, with Middle School Endorsements in Social
Studies and Business. Peggy has been working with various school districts the past years as a
substitute teacher, on daily and long-term basis. She additionally serves as a professional trainer
for Amazon.

Feedback regarding Peggy’s qualifications was obtained from many sources, including former
colleagues and administrators. All were very positive and supporting of her employment in this
role with our school. Peggy’s work ethic, positive attitude, relationship with her students and
colleagues were but few of the strengths highlighted. Through the interview process, it was clear
that Peggy has a student centered philosophy and would greatly compliment the teamshe will be
working with at our school.

Over 10 candidates were reviewed for this role. Peggy’s qualifications and positive references
stood out amongst the other candidates. It is my recommendation that Peggy Enochs be hired for
the Special Education Classroom Aide Position at Pleasantdale Middle School.



